
? 
Could your child be our 

new logo designer?  

Welcome to the October 2023 edition of the Friends of Heron Hill Newsletter.  

At the beginning of this month, we held our Annual General Meeting in school, and it was great to see some new 

parent faces there as well as some familiar ones.  

In the meeting, we appointed a new committee to continue the work of FoHH for the next few years.  As the 

outgoing committee step down, we would like to thank Katherine Haley, Jo Birch, Gemma McKee, Karen German 

and Gemma O’Kane, as well as all the many volunteers for their hard work and commitment with the committee 

over the last 5 years.  

The new committee members consist of Fiona Vittery (Chair), Charlotte Upton (Vice Chair), Vicky Harris 

(Secretary), Derek Annand (who is continuing with the committee by taking on the role of treasurer), Jess Lightley 

and Becca Barrie. 

We are very much looking forward to supporting the school and planning some amazing events this year. 

Competition Time 

Over the half term holidays, we would like to invite all the children at 

school to design a NEW Friends of Heron Hill logo. With a new 

committee this year, and the creator of the last logo now having left 

school, we feel like this is a perfect time to have a new logo designed 

and who better to do it that the children at our school.  

If your child would like to submit a logo to be considered, please can 

they do so by completing their logo on the return of this flyer and 

sending it back to their class teacher by Tuesday 31st October.  

Great British Bake Off contestant Abbi Lawson has very kindly agreed 

to judge the competition for us…and bake for the winner! A fantastic 

prize, as well as the honour of being the designer of the FoHH logo! 

The competition is open to all: GOOD LUCK! 

 

 Who are Friends of Heron Hill? Come and find out……. 

We would like to invite everyone to attend a meet and greet session on Friday the 10th November at 

2pm. The session is an opportunity to get to know who the new committee members are, what we do, 

how you can help and what we have planned for the year to come. 

We would like to involve as many people in our fundraising events as possible this year; every penny we 

raise is going straight back into enriching the school lives of our children. The more people we can get 

involved, the more funds we can raise.  

So, if you would like to find out more or would like to come and speak to us about volunteering then we 

would love to see you on the 10th November. 

If you are unable to attend and would still like be involved or find out more please email Fiona on 

chairoffohh@gmail.com  

Cauliflower Cards 

Please return your child’s 

Christmas design to school by 

Wednesday 1st November.  

Please look in bookbags for the 

design and order sheet. 
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Name ……………………………………… 

Class ………………………………………. 

Age ……………………………………….. 

Design your Friends of Heron Hill logo entry in the box below and return it to 

your teacher by Tuesday 31st October. GOOD LUCK! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


